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Communication received from the Resident 
Representatives of Germany, the Netherlands 

and the United Kingdom to the Agency 
concerning multilateral cooperation on energy 
security in support of Article IV of the Treaty on 

the Non-Proliferation of Nuclear Weapons 
 

 

 

 

 

The Director General has received a letter dated 13 September 2007 from the Resident Representatives 
of Germany, the Netherlands and the United Kingdom, attaching a declaration concerning multilateral 
cooperation on energy security in support of Article IV of the Treaty on the Non-Proliferation of 
Nuclear Weapons. 

The letter and, as requested therein, the declaration, are herewith circulated for information.  

 








